
Hand Hygiene Fundraising Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you in good health. I am writing to you on behalf of [Your 

Organization's Name] to request your support in our ongoing efforts to promote hand hygiene in 

our community. 

Hand hygiene is a crucial practice that can significantly reduce the spread of infections and 

ensure the well-being of our community members. To further our mission, we are organizing a 

fundraising campaign that will help us provide essential resources such as soap, hand sanitizers, 

and educational materials. 

We invite you to contribute to this important cause. Your donation will help us achieve our goal 

of ensuring that everyone has access to proper hand hygiene facilities. We are aiming to raise 

[Insert Amount] by [Insert Deadline], and any contribution you can make would be immensely 

appreciated. 

We're excited to offer various recognition opportunities for our donors, including [Insert 

benefits, e.g., social media shout-outs, recognition on our website, etc.]. 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a significant impact on the health 

and safety of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


